
 

NEW! LEAPS 

PARENT 

SUPPORT GROUP  
BEGINS JAN. 22, 2019  

6-7 PM 
 

LEAPS Preschool is excited to host a new monthly support group 

for parents and caregivers of LEAPS students.  The parent support 

group is an opportunity for parents to gain support, share ideas, 

and learn from other parents who may be experiencing similar 

issues. The parent support group will be hosted by our school 

social worker, Kristin Acton. Groups will take place on the last 

Tuesday of the month, from 6-7pm at LEAPS preschool. Our first 

meeting is January 22nd.  

RSVP is helpful, but not required.  Light refreshments will be 

provided. 

To RSVP, or to learn more, contact Kristin Acton at 440-933-6290 

ext. 1500 or Kristin.acton@avonlakecityschools.org  

We look forward to having you!  

 

 

FREE to parents & 

caregivers of 

LEAPS students. 

──── 

Grow your support 

system. 

──── 

Learn new 

strategies. 

──── 

Share successes. 

──── 

 

MEETINGS HELD AT 

LEAPS PRESCHOOL (IN 

REDWOOD 

ELEMENTARY) 

32967 REDWOOD 

BLVD. AVON LAKE, OH 

44012 

 

 

LEAPS SUPERVISOR 

JENNIFER FAZIO,  

PHONE: 440-930-8226 
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